
Will my child’s learning be disrupted by
the building works  ? 

FAQs

The project timeline has been designed
to ensure disruption to learning is
prevented or remains minimal. For

example, holiday windows, such as the
Summer Holiday, will be used to conduct

ground works, which could be noisier.
Due to the location of the extension, for

the vast majority of classes there will
little or no effect.

 To ensure no disruption to learning for
those classes positioned closest to the
building works, classrooms will be re-

sited into purpose built modular
classrooms.  


